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Yes, let’s have a good laugh at the school board that, after mulling over lots of thoughtful 
suggestions, will soon decide to rename a junior high school in central Halifax Halifax Central 
Junior High School. Let’s remember, though, that this board plays a leadership role in the 
education of our children. (Are we still laughing?) 
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